FRIENDS OF KIDDERMINSTER VALENTINES



February Concert 2016 - Kidderminster Town Hall

April 2016 💥

Good News

Many of you will remember Ayaki Davies who stepped in as the deputy accompanist for the Valentines during 2014. You will be pleased to hear that 3 months ago she had a baby boy. Aaaah!



As well as being a new mum she continues to teach music. She also works hard at organising and performing in charity concerts both locally and in her home country, Japan!



I will include the date of her next concert in a future newsletter as I am sure you would love to enjoy her music and support her charity work.





The Valentines with Worcester Male Voice Choir

Our February Annual Concert was a very successful evening with almost a complete sell out. We were joined by the Worcester Male Voice Choir who sang some beautiful songs. The afterglow supper was a friendly affair.

The Return of the Phoenix Choir

We are delighted to be singing again with the Phoenix Choir with whom we sang on our Summer Tour in Swansea. They will be joining us at the concert in Alveley.

Dates for Your Diary - Forthcoming Events

It would be levely to see you so please come and join us

| Date | Place | Event |
|---------------------------|-------------------------------|---|
| Saturday April 15th | Alveley Church | Concert with Phoenix Male Voice from Swansea |
| Saturday May 21st | Newport, Wales | Concert with Gwent Police Choir |
| Saturday June 11th | Hartlebury | Part of the celebration of the Queen's 90th birthday. |
| July 27th - 31st | Liverpool | Choir Summer Tour |
| Saturday October 8th | Bridgnorth | |
| Saturday December 3rd | Pound Green Village Hall | Christmas Concert |
| Sunday December 4th | Malvern | Malvern Christmas Show |
| Saturday December 10th | Kidderminster Town Hall | Concert with Kidderminster Male Voice Choir |
| Sunday December 18th | St. Anne's Church, Bewdley | Concert with Bewdley Band |

For tickets please contact Judy Morris on :

telephone 01562 751753 or contact any member of the choir.

For further information please see our website www.kidderminstervalentines.co.uk

I hope you have enjoyed reading the news about the Valentines. Please feel welcome to get in touch about any choir matters.

Jennifer Dickie. jendickie@hotmail.co.uk